
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Poncho Nevárez, Chair, House Committee on Homeland Security & Public
Safety

 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB257 by Blanco (Relating to a policy requiring public and private primary and

secondary schools and public junior colleges to provide local law enforcement agencies
certain information regarding certain individuals authorized to carry a handgun on a
campus.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to providing law enforcement agencies with
information regarding certain individuals authorized to carry a handgun on a campus could be
absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 407 Commission on Law Enforcement,
701 Texas Education Agency, 980 Southwest Texas Junior College, 985
Tyler Junior College
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